
PUBLIC CONSULTATION
POTENTIAL REDEVELOPMENT OF THE WAREHOUSE OFF 
SHIRBURN ROAD, WATLINGTON TO PROVIDE A CARE HOME, 
ASSISTED LIVING UNITS AND STAFF ACCOMMODATION. 

Beechcroft Developments Ltd are holding a public exhibition to display ideas for the potential 
redevelopment of the above site to provide a care related development.  

The exhibition will be held in Pyrton Village Hall, Pyrton on
Thursday 16th November between 18.00 and 20.00  

Representatives from Beechcroft and their consultants will be available to answer any questions 
regarding the redevelopment.

Please go to the main entrance of the Hall where you will be directed to the exhibition.

We look forward to welcoming you.

   
 

Warehouse, Shirburn Road, Watlington 

 

 
Site Location Plan


